
 

 “We had lots of positive feedback - many said your stand-up was the best ever”  

- Fiona Aylett, Motorsport Industry Association, January, 2015 

 

NINE LIVES 
The Newsletter for Bob “the Cat” Bevan MBE 

Past President Kent CCC  

After Dinner Speaker – Comedian – Awards Host and MC – Conference Presenter and Interviewer 

Radio and TV Presenter –Author – Journalist – Poet – Script and Speechwriter 

 

Bob “the Cat” with Brother Water Rats Wyn Calvin, Roy Hudd and Steve Hewlett unveiling a plaque to Music Hall legend 

Sandy Powell in April, 2015 

----------ooooooooOOOoooooooo-------- 

After ending 2014 with a series of big audience stand-ups Bob started the New Year in 

style and bookings are coming in for the rest of 2015 and 2016. 

“You were brilliant” – Val Bickerton, Cranfield School of Management after the 

Best Factory Conference, March 2015 

“You were on great form as usual. You just get better!” – Colin Fry, Director, 

Tonbridge AFC after a dinner with Pat Jennings, March 2015 

              I’ve had nothing but compliments about the evening and you were, as 

expected, a great hit” - David Williams, Captain, RAC Golf Club, March 2015 

“Thanks from the SCRAGS and all the guests for the laughter last Friday and your 

special words were much appreciated.” – John Waterman, Organiser, SCRAGS 

Lunch at Lord’s, March 2015 



COMING UP in the next few months includes 

• FA Goalkeepers Conference with Pat Jennings 

• St Georges Day Lunch 

• Hampshire CCC Dinner 

• Crystal Palace FC Dinner 

• Kent Law Society Dinner 

• Stihl Customers Golf Day 

• 364 Yorkshire Cricket Lunch 

• Wilson’s School 400th Anniversary Dinner 

• Australian Cricket Dinner with Rod Marsh, Chairman of Selectors 

• Celebrity Auctioneer at Sir Bobby Robson Memorial Golf Classic in Portugal 

• Martin Lawrence Memorial Golf Day 

• Gerrards X GC with Ray Parlour 

• Just a Drop Golf Day 

• British Sign Awards 

• Hadley Wood Golf Club 

• Variety Club Golf Society, Le Touquet 

• Brain Tumour Ball with Darren Gough 

• Edward Alleyn Club Dinner 

• Lord’s Taverners West Country Dinner 

• Gloucester RFC 

• Fives & Heronians CC 

• Middle East Tour 

• Leicester Tigers RFC Save the Children Dinner 

You can book Bob at his brilliant website www.bobthecatbevan.com                                                      

 or telephone 01892 750094 mobile 07836 250835 Email Bob@bobthecatbevan.co.uk                                    

http://www.bobthecatbevan.com/
mailto:Bob@bobthecatbevan.co.uk

